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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

May 10, 2022 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Dale Ward 

 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor  

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

Gary Lowder 

Larry Milano 

Demar Huntley 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Stephen Smith, Police Chief 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the hearing for public input on Town of Badin’s Fiscal Year 

2022-2023 proposed municipal budget. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Dale Ward, of 37 Hickory St., said council should increase infrastructure spending and 

add an employee to public works. 

 

Milano thanked Almond for his work on grants, budgets, and other items. 

 

Harwood closed the May 10, 2022 public hearing. 

 

Minutes approved June 14, 2022. 


